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Please make a note in your diaries for parent consultation week which will
take place during W/C 17th October. You will be sent a link next week to
invite you to a meeting with your class teacher to discuss the progress your
child is making and to answer any questions you may have. Meetings usually
last around 10 minutes and you can choose either a face-to-face, telephone
or online Zoom meeting. We look forward to seeing you.

W.B. 26.9.2022DATES FOR DIARIES
Monday 26th

Tuesday 27th

Wednesday 28th
Thursday 29th

Ukelele lessons restart
5LO Swimming (all week)
2BB & 2CF Vestry House trip
Friends of The Winns AGM (19:00)
Tour for prospective parents (9:30)
2CS Vestry House trip

YEAR 4 TRI GOLF EVENT
A group of our year 4 children attended the

first School Games event of the year at

Leyton Sports Ground this morning. They

had the opportunity to learn some new skills

in a fun environment, alongside children

from other schools in the borough. Well

done year 4!

https://www.facebook.com/The-Winns-Primary-School-505499596128319/
https://instagram.com/winnsprimary?utm_medium=copy_link
https://twitter.com/winnsprimary
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YEAR 6 TREGINNIS RESIDENTIAL
Some of our year 6 children have spent the last week at Treginnis farm in Pembrokeshire,

west Wales. The group have worked incredibly hard, looking after the various livestock on

the farm and learning more about the "farm to fork" process, as well as having a fantastic

time with their friends. All of the children represented the school fantastically and have

certainly earned a well-deserved rest!
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WINNS PARENT SURVEY
It is always nice to share good news, so we thought we should let you know some of the

highlights to come out of our annual parent survey, conducted during the summer

term. This was our second survey and we were really pleased to have had nearly 250

responses, with an overwhelmingly positive picture of what we are doing to ensure our

children have the best quality education in a safe and nurturing environment. As a

school, we are always going to be on a journey to grow and improve and these surveys,

conducted with both parents and children provide the opportunity to refine what we

do. Thank you for all of those who took part, and in doing so you are all contributing to

the ongoing success of our great school. You can see some of the highlights below.

https://www.facebook.com/The-Winns-Primary-School-505499596128319/
https://instagram.com/winnsprimary?utm_medium=copy_link
https://twitter.com/winnsprimary


We are keen to find ways to get to know

our school community better and to hear

your views about our school. Our annual

survey is always helpful but we feel it

would be great to meet more parents in

person. 

We are planning to hold some coffee

mornings over the next few months. If you

would like to come along and meet with

the headteacher and deputy headteacher,

for an informal chat and a coffee, please

join one of our mornings. It would be really

lovely to see you in school. Please let us

know if you are coming by emailing the

office the week before.

Dates for coffee mornings:

14th October

18th November

13th January

10th February

17th March.
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COFFEE MORNINGS VACANCIES AT THE WINNS

Are you looking for work? We currently

have a vacancy at The Winns for

morning and evening cleaners (6am –

6am or 4pm – 6pm). We also have a

vacancy for an Early Years teaching

assistant and a play worker (3.15 –

6.00pm). 

Please contact :

office@winns.waltham.sch.uk and let us

know if you are interested. 

YEAR 1 PHONIC WORKSHOP

Are you a parent of a child in Year 1? We will

be holding a reading workshop for parents in

Y1 to talk about how we teach reading on

Thursday 6th October at 9.15 am. Please do try

to come along. We will be holding a workshop

for parents of children in Reception after half-

term.

https://www.facebook.com/The-Winns-Primary-School-505499596128319/
https://instagram.com/winnsprimary?utm_medium=copy_link
https://twitter.com/winnsprimary
mailto:office@winns.waltham.sch.uk
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